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To 1998AGREEMENT-MISSIONS@LISTS.UNECE.ORG 

cc  

Subj
ect 

[1998AGREEMENT-MISSIONS - 72] Status report on 
GTR No. 7 - European Union 

 
  
  

 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
  
 
It is our pleasure to send you the European Union's  status report on GTR 
No. 7, as attached to this message. 
 
  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have an y further questions 
or remarks. 
 
  
 
With kind regards, 
 
  
 
On behalf of 
 
  
 
  
 
Philippe Jean  
Head of Automotive Industry Unit  
European Commission  
Directorate General for Enterprise and Industry  
ENTR/F1 - BREY 10/58  
avenue d'Auderghem 45  
BE-1040   Brussels  
Tel. 32 2 295 05 39  
Fax 32 2 296 96 37 
 
  
 

 
 


